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Film night’s
The Big Top will be holding two film nights for the children to enjoy. There will be hot dogs, popcorn and milkshakes all while they are watching a movie. These nights will be Wednesday 7th November and Thursday 6th December. There will also be other activities for those children who don’t wish to join in.
Children in need
During the week 12th-16th November, the club will be raising money for children in need. We would appreciate any help you can give.
Reminders

Please remember fees must be cleared by the end of each week. If a reminder letter/text has to be sent then please remember a charge of £5.00 for a letter and £2.00 for a text will be made. 
Please pay direct to the club and not to the school office. Thank you.
Christmas Party

The children’s Christmas party 
will be held on Friday 14th December. Letters with more information will be going out in November. Please remember there will be a limited amount of places so a quick reply is advisable. 
Bookings
Please remember you must book your child/children into the club and not just tell them to turn up. The club only has a limited amount of spaces so it is important to book them in in advance, either by phone or text before 2:30pm 
If you have any problems please talk to us, we are here to help.
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